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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

 20 OCTOBER 2014 

NAME CHANGE TO ‘COLLABORATE CORPORATION LIMITED’ TO BE PROPOSED AT AGM 

REPAYMENT OF CONVERTIBLE NOTE  

 

Name Change to Collaborate Corporation Limited 

The Board of Qanda has resolved to put a resolution to the Company’s upcoming AGM to 

change the name of Qanda Technology Limited to ‘Collaborate Corporation Limited’ to better 

reflect the Company’s focus on peer to peer marketplaces and collaborative consumption 

opportunities. The ASX code is proposed to be changed from ‘QNA’ to ‘CL8’. 

 

Repayment of Convertible Note  

Following the receipt of the 2013/2014 R&D rebate from the Australian Tax Office and in 

accordance with the terms of the deed of amendment, the Company confirms that on 8 

October 2014 it repaid the $100,000 convertible note facility due to mature on 16 January 

2015.   
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Chris Noone 

CEO and Director 

Qanda Technology Ltd  
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